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No doubt many of you will have picked up through News and Media reports recently circulating about the

growing concerns surrounding ‘Spiking’.

For more information on 'spiking', what it is, what the penalties are if you spike someone, how to stay safe,

how to spot if yourself or someone else has been spiked, as well as lot's of other information, click HERE.
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We hope that you find the below information useful. Remember, the Student Support Bulletin is for you, so

if there is anything you would like more information on or have any questions, feel free to e-mail the Student

Support team at ccstudent.support@stcg.ac.uk
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Remembrance Day
This weekend is Remembrance Sunday. You may

have seen the display outside of the Student Support

Centre about Remembrance Day and to remind you

to observe the 1 minute silence. 

For more information on Remembrance Day and why

we observe it, head over to the Inspiring Futures

Moodle page or click HERE.

Drink Spiking

TRY TO BE A RAINBOW IN SOMEONE'S CLOUD
Maya Angelou

https://www.drinkaware.co.uk/advice/staying-safe-while-drinking/drink-spiking-and-date-rape-drugs
https://moodle.stcg.ac.uk/course/view.php?id=24801#section-5

